
 

Board Meeting Info When: Tuesday, June 13, 2017
Where: Cedar Hills Rec Center
Time: 7 p.m.Homeowners and Renters Welcome!

Autumn Meadows 
Homeowner 

Association Newsletter 

Volume 17 June 2017 Issue 06 

Thanks… 

…to all who attended our Annual 
Association Meeting and all who 
returned Proxy forms. Association 

business was successfully conducted. 
We welcome a new Board Member, 

Soroush Ghazi. Thank you for stepping 
up! Special thanks to Shelia Lowell, who 

will continue her good work as 
Association Secretary. We appreciate 

your willingness to serve!

Doughnut Social 
Everyone is invited to enjoy 

delicious doughnuts and coffee 
and/or juice.

Date: Saturday, June 24
Time:  9-11 a.m.
Location:  at the corner of S.W. 
Lawton St. and 175th Ave. 

Please join us! 

Crawlspace Ventilation RReminder 

Please remember to remove blocks you put in crawlspace vents to conserve 
energy in the winter. Clogged vents prevent moisture from escaping and 

mold, mildew, and dry rot can result.



Do you have ideas for the newsletter?  Email AutumnMeadowsNews@gmail.com 

IMPORTANT CONTACT INFORMATION 

Our Management Company:
Bluestone & Hockley
www.bluestonehockley.com

Contact:
Darcie Seal

Phone:
(503) 222-3800 X379

Email:
dseal@bluestonehockley.com

Our Website:

autumnmeadowspdx.com
(where you’ll find pictures, newsletters, meeting 
minutes, downloadable forms, and more)

Board Meeting Address:
(our regular meeting place unless stated otherwise)

Cedar Hills Recreation Center
11640 SW Park Way
Portland, OR  97225
(right off Cedar Hills Blvd. in Beaverton)

NON-EMERGENCY DISPATCH 
(Washington County Sheriff)

(503) 629-0111 

Traffic Troubles Possible Solution
Are you concerned about how increased traffic has affected our 

neighborhood streets? Lawton and 175th are certainly more challenging to 
navigate. Parking is more difficult.

Are you willing to become involved in Washington County's Neighborhood 
Streets Program? Here's a link to the NSP website so you can read about how 

the process works:

http://www.co.washington.or.us/LUT/Divisions/TrafficEngineering/NSP/index.cfm

Please email your traffic concerns and possible solutions to me 
at lois_ann@comcast.net and I'll compile a list, then complete and submit a 

Safety Campaign Request form.

After our request has been reviewed and the county collects data for 8 weeks 
a NSP representative will conduct a neighborhood meeting. I am willing to host 
this meeting. However, without sufficient feedback and participants to attend 
that meeting we can't initiate the process. Please email by July 24th. I'll keep 

you informed.

Lois Ramsey, Board Member
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